
If You are scheduled to take the PSAT/NMSQT test on Wednesday, October 14th.  You need to arrive on 
campus no later than 7:45 AM. This will allow time for you to find your testing location and for you to 
complete the mandatory health screening form. The exam will start promptly at 8:00 AM. Students who 
arrive late, will not be allowed to test once the first section of the test has started. You need to make 
arrangements with your parents/guardians to drop you off and pick you up on time (7:45 AM – 12:00 
PM). 

The PSAT/NMSQT is composed of the following sections: 

                  60 minutes - Reading Test 

                  35 minutes - Writing and Language Test 

                  25 minutes - Math Test – No Calculator 

                  45 minutes - Math Test – Calculator   

Your testing room information will be posted under the library on Monday morning. If you are new to 
our campus, school staff will be available on test day to direct you to your testing room. 

What to Bring on Test Day 

        MASK 

        Two #2 pencils with soft erasers; no pens or mechanical pencils.  

        Calculator – you must provide your own 

        Snacks and Drinks (must be stored under your desk during testing-can only be accessed 
during breaks) 

        Sweater/jacket (classrooms can get chilly) 

Study guides are available in the front office if you haven’t picked one up yet. You can also find 
additional practice materials, including 2 full-length practice tests, on psat.org/practice. The 
PSAT/NMSQT is the qualifying test for entry to the National Merit Scholarship Program. So, the better 
prepared you are, the better your chances to earn money for college. If you have any questions, you can 
respond directly to this email.  

#BeAnOwl  

#CollegeReady 

 

http://psat.org/practice

